
 

December 6, 2023 

This is a formal public notice that the Office of the Attorney General will be holding its first 

Maryland Commission on Hate Crime Response & Prevention meeting on Wednesday, 

December 13, 2023, at 10:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. This meeting is open to the public for 

viewing online on Facebook and a recording will be available after the meeting. Please reach out 

to Ms. Aneesa Mahmud at amahmud@oag.state.md.us if you have any questions. 

 

Thank you,  

 

The Maryland Office of the Attorney General  


